
Local Union No. 1245, International
Brotherhood of Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO

P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

This letter will supplement our letter agreement dated September 30, 1971 with
respect to the staffing of Diablo Canyon Power Plant.

Due to the delay in staffing and the commitments made to the Control Technician
designates at the Plant, Company proposes, under the provisions of Section 205.19 of the
Physical Agreement, to transfer Mr. A. G. Moore, Control Technician, and Mr. M. W. Stephens,
Control Technician, to the Diablo Canyon task force effective October 18, 1971, and to
transfer Mr. D. L. Woods to Morro Bay Power Plant effective the same date. Mr. Stephens,
who is now a Control Technician at Hunters Point Power Plant, and Mr. Moore, who is now a
Control Technician assigned as an Instrument Repairman at Morro Bay Power Plant under the
terms of our letter agreement dated September 30, 1971, will be on the Coast Valleys Division
payroll, but under the supervision of General Construction and will be assigned tasks
related to construction of the Plant.

Mr. Woods, who is now a Control Technician at Humboldt Bay Power Plant, will
replace Mr. Moore and perform the duties of an Instrument Repairman at Morro Bay.

The 120 day expense period provided in the letter agreement dated June 8, 1970
will begin Monday, October 18, 1971 for all three men.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so indicate in
the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter to Company.

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

BYi
Manager of In strial Relations
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